From: Marie Lawton

To: IPCN Fnquiries Mailbox
Subject: Submission against the Narrabri Underground Mine Stage 3 Extension Project
Date: Monday, 21 February 2022 5:11:46 PM

Please do not expand this coal mine. We are in the midst of a climate emergency and I
would like to not have to worry about the life my grandchildren will be living by the time

they are adults!

Marie Lawton






